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September 22, 2017 
 

Dear Brass Castle Parents/Guardians, 
 
This afternoon a Shelter-In-Place was activated at Brass Castle School for approximately 30 minutes.  The 
Shelter-In-Place was called due to a student health/safety issue.  The Washington Township Police 
Department responded to the school, ensured the school was safe, and left the building at the 
conclusion of the Shelter-In-Place.   
 
During a Shelter-In-Place, students continue with classroom lessons, but are restricted from moving 
throughout the building.  We would like to thank the Washington Township Police Department for their 
quick response, in ensuring our students were safe. 
 
If you have any questions/concerns, please contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Mr. Keith T. Neuhs 
Superintendent 
 


